

Shoreham Village School
Church Street
Shoreham
Sevenoaks
Kent
TN14 7SN
Headteacher
Mrs G Lovatt-Young
01959 522228
www.shorehamvillageschool.net
office@shoreham.kent.sch.uk

8th February 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Sevenoaks Science Event which is being held at Sevenoaks School on Wednesday 8th March

Moore Class have been lucky to be invited to Sevenoaks Schools Science Day on Wednesday 8th March from 1:00-2:00pm for a show and then 2:20pm -3:05pm. The event is being held at Sevenoaks School and they will be watching a show from the Royal Institution: Energy Live! This is an exciting audience led show, delving into the different stores of energy and how they affect our lives. Through lively, fire-based demonstrations they take the intimidation out of the terminology around energy and show us just how simple this subject can be. They will also be taking part in a Robokids workshop - The Robots are Coming! Sponsored by the <u>UK Space Agency</u>, the RoboKids workshops is linked to the National Curriculum Key Stages 1 & 2 for computing, science and design technology. In this exciting and interactive workshop, children will build their very own Lego Moon or Mars rovers and use iPads to programme them.

The children are required to wear their school uniform, their school caps and to bring a suitable coat. They will need their water bottle, (and a packed lunch if we are travelling by train – this will be confirmed later depending on responses). We are a nut free school so please ensure that you do not include any nuts in the packed lunch.

The show and the workshop are both free of charge so there will be no cost for this trip unless we need to travel there by train.

We would be grateful if parents/carers were able to provide lifts to get us to Sevenoaks School be 12:45pm. This would mean leaving school at 12:20pm. If we are unable to cover the lifts needed we will travel there by train and walk, there will be a small charge for this. We would however still ask that you collect your child to from the bus stop at Sevenoaks School, Dukes Meadow car park at 3:15pm. We request that if you are unable to collect your child at the venue that you make your own arrangements with another family to transport your child.

There is NO cost for this event but parents do need to confirm that they are happy for their child to participate in it by completing the form online at; https://forms.gle/GvoZbTGKGwNrNRpS9 by 22nd February 2023. If we do not hear from you by this date then we will assume that your child is not able to participate.

Once we have received the responses by the above date we will be able to confirm whether we will be travelling by car or train, and if it is by train what the cost will be.

Yours sincerely

















Miss Fitch Class Teacher Mrs Lovatt-Young Head















